CHAIRPERSON’S REPORT AWSC FAYETTEVILLE MARCH 28, 2009

Since the beginning of the year, | have been in touch with our Delegate to help
plan the agenda for the AWSC . | have sent reminders to all members of the
AWSC about this meeting. | have reformatted the Agenda worksheets and
printed necessary handouts for the mailbox. | have been in contact with our
Homepage Coordinator frequently and have touched base with some of the DRs
to answer questions about planning assemblies, providing information for them. |
have written articles for the Northern HiLights each month. | look forward to the
next three years as your chairperson and will try to keep in touch with many of
you between meetings.

Together we can make it,

Connie D.
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